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December 5, 2021 

To:  The Standing Policy Committee of Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services. 

Re: Landfill fees for disposal of Elm Tree cuttings 

SOS Trees Coalition supports the administrations recommendation of a flat $50 fee for the disposal of elm wood.  
The addition of the public education is a great addition and such an important part to address the issue of storing 
elm wood.  While we believe that total elimination of fees is the optimum approach toward protecting our urban 
forest from Dutch Elm Disease we do see this recommendation as a good compromise at this point in time.  Our 
thanks to the staff who have worked to bring this recommendation forward.  We urge the committee to accept the 
recommendation and move it on to City Council. 

Sincerely 

Tom Gode 
SOS Trees Coalition 
trees@sostrees.ca 
 

 

 

 

 


